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Comments: Good day.  My name is Duane Moe and I am writing in comment over the proposed activities at

Holland Lake Lodge.  I am a lifelong Montana resident and U.S. Forest Service retiree, having spent 17 of my 31

years on the Flathead National Forest.  I am very familiar with the Holland Lake area.  This extremely sensitive

environment has survived only because it has not been overused.  The proposal for expansion with POWDR,

Inc., is unacceptable in it's scope and must be scrutinized with an extensive Environmental Impact Statement.

Categorical Exclusions were never meant to be used to justify this type of extensive project.  Please see that an

EIS is pursued and that the public is allowed to comment on all phases of this analysis.  Sincerely, Duane N. Moe


